
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1250 W Alder St• Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 • (509) 575-2490 

August 24, 2018 

Eric Roehl 
Chevron Environmental Management Company 
145 South State College Blvd. 
Brea, CA 92821-5818 

RE: Ecology approval of proposed modifications to the groundwater monitoring 
plan, Agency review draft of "Groundwater Monitoring Summary Report, 
December 2015 - December 2017, Chelan Chevron" 

• Site Name: 
• Address: 
• Facility Site ID: 
• Cleanup Site ID: 
• Agreed Order: 

Chelan Chevron 
232 E. Woodin Avenue, Chelan 
77751227 
6660 
DE 10629 

Dear Mr. Roehl: 

Thank you for the submittal of the above-referenced draft report. The Department of Ecology 
(Ecology) approves of the two proposed modifications to the groundwater monitoring program. 
These changes are as follows: 

• Groundwater sampling frequency will be reduced from quarterly to a semiannual basis, 
with sampling events to be conducted during March and September of each year. 

• Groundwater sample analysis for natural attenuation parameters will be suspended at this 
time. Therefore, analysis for ferrous iron, nitrate, sulfate, dissolved manganese, methane, 
and alkalinity will not be performed. 
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The decision for either of the two modifications may be revisited in the context of further 
information obtained during the Remedial Investigation/Feasibility Study (RI/FS). 

Sincerely, 

1,-/,,, ~,wL 
John Mefford 
Cleanup Project Manager 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Central Region Office 

JM:RL 

cc: Russell Shropshire, P.E., Leidos Engineering, LLC. 


